
Mrs. Arax H. Ch1rkinian 
1906 Balisade Avenue 
Union City, N.J. 07087 

Dear Mrs. Chirkinian: 

January 13, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Steward­
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for 
that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 20157 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Pr1mat 


